
Our Week In Year Two 
Friday 18th March 2022  

We have had a busy week in Year 2! In ‘Science Day’ on Tuesday, we learnt about growth 
and the life cycle. The children have found watching the chicks change really helpful to un-
derstand how things grow and develop. We had a great time today celebrating children in 
need helping to raise money with our dress down day. The children also loved the celebration 
to Teletubby Hill.  

 

Maths-  This week in Maths we started to look at fractions. The children have had great fun dis-
covering halves and quarters. We began by making the fractions out of paper and are now 
moving onto finding fractions of amounts. 

 
English– This week in English the children have been writing diary’s. The children have been 
working on writing in the 1st person and using past tense.  

 
Reminders: 
-clubs after school on Monday (4pm pick up) 

-Parents open afternoon drop ins (2:30– 3:15 Thursday 24th)  

-PE Monday and Thursday  

-Library and spelling test Friday  

-Mother’s day afternoon tea (1:15-2pm Friday 25th)  

-Travelling book fair (Wednesday 23rd 3:15-4) 

 

Homework: 

-Maths homework will be on Mathseed and the lesson number this week is (Lesson 138) 

- Phonics/ SPaG homework and spellings set on Teams.  

-Please try and read with your child each night and 
complete the quiz on Accelerated Reader  

 

Thank you for your continued support,  

Miss Sperrin and Mrs King.  
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